Hi there,
Here’s the newest Superintendent message script for translation.  We just filmed her, so maybe by Monday next week we will be ready to distribute.  Does that timeline fit for you?
Also, I still haven’t received the 150th digital invitation from Tera via an all-staff email.  I guess you could translate that so we’re ready whenever she does send it out.
Diane T.
 
Hello Bulldog Community and happy March!  
 This month, join us in-person or on Zoom at the CSDB Board of Trustees’ meeting, March 6th, 9:30am and during the CSDB Board of Trustees’ Work Session, on Zoom, March 20th, 4:00pm. For more about the board meetings, go to csdb.org, about csdb and click on board meetings. (link) 
 
 On March 8th, there is no school for students and CSDB staff will conclude the three-part training series on Cultural Excellence: Ideas and Discussion Level 3 with Dr. Regina Lewis. On March 9th, families w 
ho have children, ages birth to 8 years, who are Deaf or hard of hearing, can experience the Fort Collins Museum of Discovery and connect with other families. Check out the CSDB website under Outreach for more information. (link) 
 
 March 11th begins Spirit Week and culminates on Friday with the Homecoming Pep Rally. CSDB welcomes the Utah School for the Deaf and the Blind, the Montana School for the Deaf and the Blind, and the New Mexico School for the Blind and Visually Impaired for Homecoming Goalball competitions. Games begin Friday morning with the final match scheduled for Saturday afternoon. Experience goalball in-person or livestreamed on the CSDB YouTube channel.  
 
 During Spirit Week, join CSDB families for the Parent-Staff Organization meeting, March 14th, on Zoom. Visit the CSDB website for more information about the PSO. (link) 
 Spring Break Week, March 25th-29th, extends through April 1st. Students return to classes Tuesday, April 2nd.  
 
 
 Congratulations to our March Bulldogs Employees of the Month. 
  
Carol Starks, Food Service team, was described as always taking PRIDE in her work and always has a positive attitude, a smile on her face and is easy-going. She treats all the students the same, an knows most of them name.  
 
 Amy Baker, School for the Deaf Teacher was described as dedicated and flexible. She's filled interim needs in the School for the Deaf. In addition to teaching, she is involved in Academic Bowl, Equity Team, Sunshine Committee, and Cheer Coach.  
 
 Great news! The Colorado School for the Deaf and the Blind is now eligible for state nutrition programs, including the Healthy School Meals for All Program which provides free meals served to all students.  
CSDB was not included in the original bill, but thanks to the efforts of CSDB staff, the Joint Budget Committee, and our lobbyists, effective March 1, 2024, all CSDB students will receive meals free of charge.  
 
 Students and staff have been diving into the history of CSDB, each month. In March, the photos comparing the 1960’s to today are all about boys brushing their teeth .
